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NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 

NORTH SONOMA COUNTY HEALTHCARE DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
 

Interested persons are hereby notified pursuant to California Government Code Section 1780 
and California Elections Code Section 10515(b) that there are two vacancies on the North 
Sonoma County Healthcare District board of directors due to a resignation effective September 
6, 2024 that is also an unfilled seat on the Board due to no person having filed a declaration of 
candidacy to the Board, and an unfilled seat due to no person having filed a declaration of 
candidacy to the Board. 
 
The District Board has 60 days from the date the Board was notified of the vacancy or the 
effective date of the vacancy, whichever is later, to fill the vacancy by appointment or to call a 
special election.  The Board intends to fill this vacancy by appointment at a District board 
meeting on or by November 5, 2024.  More information on the specific date and time that the 
Board will make the appointments is forthcoming and will be provided. 
 
The persons appointed to hold the respective offices will serve a four-year term. 
 
Interested persons who are at least 18 years of age and reside within the North Sonoma County 
Healthcare District boundaries may obtain applications for the position Monday through Friday 
during the hours of 8:00am – 5:00pm at the North Sonoma County Healthcare District office, 
1425 North McDowell Blvd, Suite 105.  Applications are due by September 19, 2024 at 4:00 p.m.  
 
For additional information, please contact Juliana Dougan, North Sonoma County Healthcare 
District, at 707-285-2261 or jdougan@nschd.com. 
 
 
Posted:  August 30, 2024 
 
 

 

 
 

mailto:jdougan@nschd.com

